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04th October, 2021  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Temporary Traffic Disruption 
SOUTHERN MAIN ROAD 92.0KM MARK, CAP-DE-VILLE 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the general public that there will be a 

temporary disruption of traffic, inclusive of single lane traffic and brief periods of traffic stoppage 

at Southern Main Road 92.0km mark, Cap-De-Ville. This is necessary in order to facilitate the 

replacement of a Cylinder Crossing. Alternative routes are available (see Map 2 below for 

directions)  

 Southern Main Road onto North Trace, to Soomai Trace, exiting onto the Guapo Cap-De-

Ville Road         OR  

 Guapo Cap-De-Ville Road, onto Soomai Trace, to North Trace, exiting onto the S.M.R. 

The works will be conducted from Tuesday 5th October, 2021 to Sunday 10th October, 2021 

between the hours of 9:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m.  

Motorists are advised to: 

 Proceed with extreme caution and observe all directional signs and barriers. 

 Follow instructions from Police Officers on-site to facilitate a safe and orderly flow of 

traffic. 

 Be aware of heavy equipment entering and exiting the work zone. 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport regrets any inconvenience caused and thanks the public for 

its cooperation. For further information, please visit the Ministry’s website (www.mowt.gov.tt) 

or call Highways Division at 625-4671. 

http://www.mowt.gov.tt/


Map 1 – Location of Work Zone  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MAP 2- ALTERNATIVE ROUTES  
 


